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I would like to voice my objection to the planned overhead transmission lines being proposed along
Haldimand Rd. 20. I understand the need for Green Energy, but I cannot believe that the province can
go ahead and put these towers and power lines on a road as well travelled as Haldimand Rd. 20. This
road can become very treacherous in the winter, and is travelled by 18 wheel trucks. If they were to hit
one of these huge towers with 230,000 volts running through the wires, I can't imagine the horrible
results. I'm also very concerned about health issues, not just for humans, but also the farm animals in
this area.
 
Another issue, is the devaluation of the property along this road. I'm a retired person on a fixed income
and my property is my investment. How can you, in good conscience, considering what is involved go
ahead with this plan. I see no reason why the power lines cannot be located to farmland as it has been
done previously. I urge you to reconsider this matter and try and work out a more satisfactory solution.
I don't think enough thought and research has been put into this matter.
 
                                                                     Sincerely
                                                                           Sharon Woods




